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Congratulations on a successful year! We wish you the best on your finals and your next steps in your

journey! Also a huge shoutout to our graduates, thank you so much for your contributions to the UHP. We

can’t wait to see what you do next!

Good Luck on Finals and Congrats!

The Department of Energy – Nuclear Energy mission is to advance

nuclear energy science and technology to meet United States

energy, environmental, and economic needs. The University

Nuclear Leadership Program scholarship helps provide financial

support for nuclear science and engineering undergraduate

students. UNLP is not only investing in the education of individuals

but also in the future United States nuclear energy stability.

 

This year the DOE offered scholarships to students who are

pursuing study in science and engineering disciplines related to

nuclear energy such as nuclear engineering, mechanical

engineering, electrical engineering, chemistry, health physics,

nuclear materials science, radiochemistry, applied nuclear physics,

nuclear policy, radiation protection technology, nuclear power

technology, nuclear maintenance technology, nuclear engineering

technology, computer science, cybersecurity, and nuclear safety.

Congratulations, Sarah on snagging one of these amazing

scholarships!

Student Spotlight - Sarah Faulk

TEDx is coming to ISU on November 2nd. Honor Student, Ella Yu, is on  the organizing committee for this

event. They are currently accepting student speaker proposals. Please reach out to Ella directly for more

information about speaking at louellayu@isu.edu. For all the updates going on with TEDxISU, please follow

the Instagram @tedxisu for all the posts and information over the summer break!

TEDxISU - Student Speakers Needed

mailto:louellayu@isu.edu


Congrats to the New Club
Leadership!

President: Jaden Palmer Vice President: Shayla Tran

Secretary: Chloe Roberts

Treasurer:
 Ethan Freeburne

Historian: Amber Olin



This summer, the University Honors Program staff would like to provide specialized application support to

students who are considering applying to graduate or professional schools in any field during the 2024

application cycle. Current Honors students and alumni are eligible to participate at no cost!

Through five hour-long advising meetings in the summer of 2024, Conner will work with up to 12 students

to maximize their success navigating the graduate school application process. For students who are

interested in participating in the cohort, please apply using the QR code listed on the flyer attached.

Please reach out to Conner Suddick (connersuddick@isu.edu) if you have any questions! 

Graduate School Advising


